
Weekly Newsletter 
Living to Learn , Learning to Live 

REACH FOR THE STARS 

 

 
 
 
04.02.25 and 06.02.25 - Y5 
Art Exhibition  
 
10.02.25 - 6KJ Graffiti Art 
Trip 
 
11.02.25 - Y1 and Y2 Trip to 
Chester Zoo 
 
12.02.25 - 6MC Graffiti Art 
Trip 
 
12.02.25 - Y5 Family            
Assembly 
 
13.02.25 - Choir Trip to 
Monksdown 
 
14.02.25 - Finish for half 
term 
 
24.02.25 - Return to school 
for Spring 2 
 
 
 

 

31.01.2025 

 
 

 
 

Hello Parents and Carers! 
It is finally the end of January! We are all looking forward to (hopefully!) an                  
improvement in the weather and it getting a little bit warmer in February! 

This week, many of our teachers have taken part in staff training which will really      
benefit our children. Mrs Yates has attended Year 3 Science Training, Mr Canning has 
attended Year 6 SATs Training and Miss Barton, Miss Maher and Miss Jones have all 

been to a Philosophy for Children training event, which they will be feeding back to all 
staff at school over the next few weeks. This is an approach which will really help to 

develop our children’s oracy and spiritual, moral and cultural development.  
Next Friday, we will be celebrating NSPCC Number Day with lots of exciting activities 

taking place; we are also inviting the children to ‘Dress Up for Digits’. Pupils are asked 
to wear an item of clothing with a number on it (football shirt, cap, netball shirt or 

even a onesie!), or get even more creative by dressing in a Maths/numbers theme or 
as a Times Tables Rock Star avatar.  

Have a lovely weekend! 
Miss Howard 

THIS WEEK IN PSHE 
This week in assembly, we talked about climate change 

and the effect this is having on our earth. We talked 

about how the temperature globally has increased by a 

huge 1.5 degrees Celsius over the past year, and the     

consequences of this. We discussed extreme weather 

across the world, including flooding in the Middle East 

and the wildfires in California. The children were brilliant 

at thinking about ways we can help to keep the planet a 

safe, sustainable place to live, and were very good at    

articulating how the story made them feel.   

 
 

 

Year One Phonics 
 

This week in Phonics 
 

This week in Phonics, Year 1 have been          
recapping previous learning. 

 
The children have been challenged to see how 

many sounds they can say in 30 seconds - have a 
go at home and see how many you can do! 

 
Our focus has also been on Phase Five digraphs 

e.g. ‘ou’ (loud),’ie’ (tie), ‘ea’ (beach) and ‘ue’ 
(true). 

 
Go on a sound hunt and see if you can find 

these sounds in any words you read! 

ATTENDANCE is one of our school values 
 

As a school we are striving to achieve at least 
97% attendance. We have not achieved this 
any day this week. Please ensure your child is 
in school, on time, every day. 
 
 

OVERALL - 93.9% 
Monday - 92.7% 
Tuesday - 93.0% 
Wednesday - 93.4% 
Thursday -  91.7% 
Friday - 89.4% 
 

Well done to RGG and 4CM who 
had over 97% attendance again this week! 
You will receive Champions’ Breakfast next 
week. Enjoy! 



SPOTLIGHT ON... 
Religious Education (RE) 

At Wellesbourne, we believe that RE both supports and strengthens what we aim to do in every aspect of school 

life, which is to promote; respect, effort, attendance, co-operation and honesty. In RE we learn ABOUT religion and 

learn FROM religion. We show respect for all religions and enjoy learning about the beliefs of different religions, ways 

in which they express their beliefs and their religious practices and ways of life.  
 

 

 

 

CURRENTLY READING… 
 

This week, our recommended read comes from 5LG!  

“5LG recommend the poem ’Jabberwocky’ by Lewis Carroll. 

We loved reading the poem and particularly enjoyed the     

nonsense words, such as ’frumious’ and ’galumphing’! We 

then borrowed parts of the poem and combined them with 

our own ideas to create poetry of our own!   

TTRS AND NUMBOTS WINNERS THIS WEEK 
 
 

 

 

TTRS 
Most correct answers: Sonny C Y6 - 28,597 
Most coins: Sonny C Y6 - 250,047 
Improved speed: Reuben B Y6 - Improved by 2.91 
seconds 
Fastest current studio speed: Luca E Y6 - 0.54    
seconds 
 
Numbots 
Most minutes played: Areen H Y2 - 89 minutes  
Correct answers: Areen H Y2 - 814  
Most coins: Areen H Y2 - 5,385 

Social Media Platforms 
 

Please follow us on X (formerly Twitter)! 
 

Reading Account - @WellesBooks                             Whole School Account - @WellesbourneSch  
Nursery - @WellesbourneNur                                                          Reception - @WellesbourneRec  

Y1 - @WellesbourneYr1                                                                                     Y2 - @WellesYear2  
Y3 - @WellesbourneYr3                                                                             Y4 - @WellesbourneYr4  
Y5 - @WellesbourneYr5                                                                             Y6 - @Yr6Wellesbourne  

 

We also have a Facebook Page, follow us at Wellesbourne Primary and Nursery School.  
 

Reception have been 

learning about       

Chinese New Year, 

which is strongly      

integrated into          

religions like             

Buddhism. 

Year 1 have been 
learning about places 
of worship. This week, 

they have explored 
features of a Jewish 

Synagogue. 




